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• Grades 4 and 5 will be participating in the 2020 MSTEP winter writing 

practice test this month.  The test will give the staff and students an 

idea of what the MSTEP writing test may look like in the spring.   

 

• All grades are taking the 2
nd

 benchmark with the NWEA testing in 

reading and math.  The second benchmark testing window closes Feb. 

7
th
! 

 

• The students in Grade 5 had an amazing and memorable time at camp 

last week.  I received many positive compliments from the YMCA 

Camp Storer staff on how respectful and kind our students were at 

camp.   

 

• The student council will help support the Pennies for Patient fund 

raiser for the March of Dimes starting Jan. 21
st
.   

 

• The IPR reports will go home for the second trimester Wed. Jan. 22
nd

.  

It is hard to believe we are halfway through the school year. 

 

• The science Olympiad teams are working hard preparing and 

practicing for the competition on March 3
rd
!   

 

• The Mobile Dentist is set to provide free dental service to students 

who apply on Feb. 13
th
! 

 

 

 

 

                         

 


